
Callaway County Health Department    •   (573) 642-6881

April 17, 2020

The Callaway County Health Department has no new positive COVID-19 cases to report at this 
time. There are 19 cases currently with 15 recovered, 3 active and 1 death.

As the weekend is upon us, we will have a tendency to want to shop, travel and congregate with 
others. This is only natural. Please remember to distance yourselves from others and take precau-
tions if you have to go out. We have done a great job of holding COVID-19 at bay here in Callaway 
County but we don’t want to get ahead of ourselves thinking everything is fine. We are far from it 
at this point. In the coming days and weeks, we will need to stick to the precautions and practice 
them daily. Please have a safe and healthy weekend.


